Bomb Threats C.18

Adopted: July 23, 2013

The Hilldale Board of Education takes very seriously any threat of violence to the school,
including bomb threats of any kind. Quick and appropriate measures will be taken to deal
with such circumstances. Appropriate discipline will be taken against any student found to
be responsible for such acts.

Any decisions concerning the dismissal of school and subsequent action after the above
procedures have been followed is the prerogative of the superintendent.
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